Nazism Fascism And Working Class
When somebody should go to the books stores, search creation by shop, shelf by
shelf, it is truly problematic. This is why we offer the ebook compilations in
this website. It will agreed ease you to look guide nazism fascism and working
class as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in fact want, you
can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method
can be every best place within net connections. If you object to download and
install the nazism fascism and working class, it is completely easy then, past
currently we extend the member to buy and create bargains to download and
install nazism fascism and working class consequently simple!

Fascism Leon Trotsky 2005 Fascism, Which First Triumphed In Italy And Later In
Germany And Afterwards In Many Countries As A Counter Revolutionary Mass
Movement Showed Its Brutal Nature In Form Of A Bloody Dictatorship. It Proved
Itself The Most Reactionary Rule Of The Bourgeoisie And Most Detrimental To The
Working Class Movement. Today When The Advanced Capitalist Countries Also
Facing The Economic Crisis, They Continuously Place Their Burden On The
Underdeveloped Countries. As A Result Working Class And Toiling Masses Of Both
Advanced And Backward Countries Face Immense Oppression. Alongside That The
Fascist Movement Raises Its Head Everywhere. In India We Have Already Felt The
Sound Of The Boots Of Indian Nazis And Seen The Terror Of Saffron Flag
Bearers.This Pamphlet Is A Part Of Trotsky S Writings On Fascism. Trotsky,
Along With Lenin, Developed The Theory Of Permanent Revolution In 1905, Later
Was Expelled From Soviet Russia During Stalinist Regime. He Fought With His
Marxist Analysis Within The Third International, But Defeated To The
Bureaucratic Apparatus Of The Party. After The Communist Parties Under Moscow S
Direction Made A Decisive Right Turn To Collaborate With Bourgeois Democracy
Against Fascism And Thus Subordinated The Proletarian Struggle, Trotsky Founded
The Fourth International In 1938. Trotsky S Ideas Still Presents Itself Between
Latin American And European Mass Movements And In Some Cases In Asia Also.This
New Edition Features An Introduction Looking An Eye On Indian Context With An
Objective Of Reorienting The Programmatic Debate Within The Indian Left
Beating the Fascists? Eve Rosenhaft 1983-08-25 In this book Eve Rosenhaft
examines the involvement of Communists in political violence during the years
of Hitler's rise to power in Germany (1929-33). Specifically, she aims to
account for their participation in `street-fighting' or 'gang-fighting' with
National Socialist storm-troopers. The origins of this conflict are examined at
two levels. First Dr Rosenhaft analyses the official policy of the Communist
Party towards fascism and Nazism, and the special anti-fascist and self-defence
organizations which it developed. Among the aspects of Communist policy that
are explored are the relation between the international confrontation between
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Communists and Social Democrats as claimants to lead the left, and the
implications of this dispute in German politics; the ideological difficulties
in the implementation of Communist policy in a period of economic dislocation;
and the organizational problems posed by the fight against fascism. Dr
Rosenhaft then explores the attitudes and experience of the Communist rank and
file engaged in the struggle against fascism, concentrating on the city of
Berlin, where a fierce contest for control of the streets was waged.
Fascism Dave Renton 1999-04-20 A truly international study of the many flavours
of democracy, concentrating on electoral systems, and the structures making up
the systems of parliamentary democracies
The Working Class and Politics in Europe and America 1929-1945 Stephen Salter
2014-09-25 This volume contains a series of essays which examines various
regimes and working classes of such countries as Italy, France, Poland, the
USA, the Soviet Union and Great Britain in the early 20th century.
Mein Kampf Adolf Hitler 2021-03-19 ‘MEIN KAMPF’ is the autobiography of Adolf
Hitler gives detailed insight into the mission and vision of Adolf Hitler that
shook the world. This book is the merger of two volumes. The first volume of
MEIN KAMPF’ was written while the author was imprisioned in a Bavarian
fortress. The book deals with events which brought the author into this blight.
It was the hour of Germany’s deepest humiliation, when Napolean has dismembered
the old German Empire and French soldiers occupied almost the whole of Germony.
The books narrates how Hitler was arrested with several of his comrades and
imprisoned in the fortress of Landsberg on the river Lech. During this period
only the author wrote the first volume of MEIN KAMPF. The Second volume of MEIN
KAMPF was written after release of Hitler from prison and it was published
after the French had left the Ruhr, the tramp of the invading armies still
echoed in German ears and the terrible ravages had plunged the country into a
state of social and economic Chaos. The beauty of the book is, MEIN KAMPF is an
historical document which bears the emprint of its own time. Moreover, Hitler
has declared that his acts and ‘public statements’ constitute a partial
revision of his book and are to be taken as such. Also, the author has
translated Hitler’s ideal, the Volkischer Staat, as the People’s State. The
author has tried his best making German Vocabulary easy to understand. You will
never be satisfied until go through the whole book. A must read book, which is
one of the most widely circulated and read books worldwide.
Mussolini and the Rise of Fascism (Text Only Edition) Donald Sassoon 2012-09-27
In this fascinating look at the unique conjuncture of factors surrounding Il
Duce’s seizure of power, eminent historian Donald Sassoon traces the political
circumstances that sent Italy on a collision course with the most destructive
war of the century.
The Politics of Victory
Nazism, War and Genocide Neil Gregor 2008 The history, psychology, and
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pathology of Nazism and its practices have been addressed by an almost
limitless list of authors, historians, and researchers since the twilight of
the Third Reich. This volume of specially commissioned essays from
internationally recognized scholars, available for the first time in paperback,
provides a new approach to Nazism in its full spectrum of influence—the history
of its racial policy, social systemization, planning for war and genocide, and
disturbing legacy. Featuring major authorities in the field, including Ian
Kershaw, author of the best-selling biography Hitler, as well as notable
British and American academics, Nazism, War and Genocide reflects on the most
contemporary research available on the history of the Nazi movement, and shows
how Nazism's radical ideological drive penetrated the most far-flung areas of
German society and everyday life. Written in a clear and accessible style that
will appeal to the general student while continuing to stimulate scholars, this
remarkable volume reminds us that the crimes of the Third Reich were ultimately
born of the decisions of a political, military, and administrative leadership
of singular ambition, drive, and brutality—one whose uncomfortable legacy
continues to haunt us in the present day.
Fascist Italy and Nazi Germany Professor of Twentieth-Century History Richard
Bessel 1996-03-28 A collection of essays comparing key aspects of Nazi Germany
and Fascist Italy.
Fascism: A Very Short Introduction Kevin Passmore 2014-05-29 What is fascism?
Is it revolutionary? Or is it reactionary? Can it be both? Fascism is
notoriously hard to define. How do we make sense of an ideology that appeals to
streetfighters and intellectuals alike? That is overtly macho in style, yet
attracts many women? That calls for a return to tradition while maintaining a
fascination with technology? And that preaches violence in the name of an
ordered society? In the new edition of this Very Short Introduction, Kevin
Passmore brilliantly unravels the paradoxes of one of the most important
phenomena in the modern world—tracing its origins in the intellectual,
political, and social crises of the late nineteenth century, the rise of
fascism following World War I, including fascist regimes in Italy and Germany,
and the fortunes of 'failed' fascist movements in Eastern Europe, Spain, and
the Americas. He also considers fascism in culture, the new interest in
transnational research, and the progress of the far right since 2002. ABOUT THE
SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press
contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized
books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert
authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Inside Nazi Germany Detlev Peukert 1987-01-01 Describes the experiences of
ordinary people living in Nazi Germany, explains how they aided or avoided Nazi
programs, and analyzes the use of terror against social outsiders
The Nazi Dictatorship (RLE Responding to Fascism) Roy Pascal 2010-11-01 Faced
with a political movement that was effectively unparalleled many observers
nazism-fascism-and-working-class
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found it extremely difficult to work out exactly what kind of regime they were
dealing with: whose interests did it serve? First published in 1934, The Nazi
Dictatorship argues both that the Nazi regime represented a clear break from
pre-War ‘Prussian militarism’ and that it was not a passing fad. It describes a
‘State of Monopoly Capitalism’ in which large scale industrial and financial
interests are paramount.
Fascism and Dictatorship Nicos Poulantzas 2019-01-29 Poulantzas’s book is the
first major Marxist study of German and Italian fascism to appear since the
Second World War. It carefully distinguishes between fascism as a mass movement
before the seizure of power and fascism as an entrenched machinery of
dictatorship. It compares the distinct class components of the counterrevolutionary blocs mobilzed by fascism in Germany and Italy; analyses the
changing relations between the petty bourgeoisie and big capital in the
evolution of fascism; discusses the structures of the fascist state itself, as
an emergency regime for the defense of capital; and provides a sustained and
documented criticism of official Comintern attitudes and policies towards
fascism in the fateful years after the Versailles settlement. Fascism and
Dictatorship represents a challenging synthesis of factual evidence and
conceptual analysis that has been rare in Marxist political theory to date.
From Craftsmen to Capitalists Frederick L. McKitrick 2016-09-01 Politically
adrift, alienated from Weimar society, and fearful of competition from
industrial elites and the working class alike, the independent artisans of
interwar Germany were a particularly receptive audience for National Socialist
ideology. As Hitler consolidated power, they emerged as an important Nazi
constituency, drawn by the party’s rejection of both capitalism and Bolshevism.
Yet, in the years after 1945, the artisan class became one of the pillars of
postwar stability, thoroughly integrated into German society. From Craftsmen to
Capitalists gives the first account of this astonishing transformation,
exploring how skilled tradesmen recast their historical traditions and forged
alliances with former antagonists to help realize German democratization and
recovery.
The Brown Plague Daniel Guérin 1994 In 1932 and 1933, during the months
surrounding the Nazi seizure of power, Daniel Guérin, then a young French
journalist, made two trips through Germany. The Brown Plague, translated here
into English for the first time, is Guérin’s eyewitness account of the fall of
the Weimar Republic and the first months of the Third Reich. Originally written
for the popular French left press and then revised by the author into book
form, The Brown Plague delivers a passionate warning to French workers about
the terror and horror of fascism. Guérin chronicles the collapse of the German
workers’ movement and reports on the beginnings of clandestine resistance to
the Nazis. He also describes the Socialist and Communist leaderships’ inability
to recognize the danger that led to their demise. Through vivid dialogs,
interviews, and revealing descriptions of everyday life among the German
people, he offers insight into the tragedy that was beginning to unfold.
Guérin’s travels took him across the countryside and into the cities of
nazism-fascism-and-working-class
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Germany. He describes with extraordinary clarity, for example, his encounters
with large groups of unemployed workers in Berlin and the spectacle of Goering
presiding over the Reichstag. Staying in youth hostels, Guérin met individuals
representing a range of various groups and movements, including the
Wandervögel, leftist brigades, Hitler Youth, and the strange, semicriminal
sexual underground of the Wild-frei. Devoting particular attention to the
cultural politics of fascism and the lure of Nazism for Germany’s disaffected
youth, he describes the seductive rituals by which the Nazis were able to win
over much of the population. As Robert Schwartzwald makes clear in his
introduction, Guérin’s interest in Germany at this time was driven, in part, by
a homoerotic component that could not be stated explicitly in his published
material. This excellent companion essay also places The Brown Plague within a
broad historical and literary context while drawing connections between
fascism, aesthetics, and sexuality. Informed by an epic view of class struggle
and an admiration for German culture, The Brown Plague, a notable primary
source in the literature of modern Europe, provides a unique view onto the rise
of Nazism.
The Nazis, Capitalism, and the Working Class Donny Gluckstein 2012 A
contribution to the debate about the nature of Nazism and why understanding it
still matters today.
From Unification to Nazism Eley Geoff 2019-07-16 Originally published in 1986,
and bringing together essays written over a 10 year period, this volume offers
a coherent and challenging interpretation of the German past. The book argues
that the German Empire between 1971 and 1914 may have enjoyed greater stability
and cohesion than is often assumed. It suggests that Imperial Germany’s
political institutions showed considerable flexibility and capacity for growth
and puts forward the idea that without WWI, or in the event of a German
victory, the Empire might well have demonstrated its viability as a modern
state. In that case, the origins of fascism should be sought mainly in the
subsequent experiences of war, revolution and economic crisis and not so much
in the Empire’s so-called structural backwardness.
The Nurse Who Became a Spy Chris Hall 2021-09-30 The life story of Madge Addy,
a working-class Manchester woman who volunteered to fight Fascism and Nazism in
two major wars, is a truly remarkable one. Madge left her job and her husband
to serve in the Spanish Civil War as a nurse with the Republican medical
services. In Spain she was wounded in a bombing raid, fell in love with another
foreign volunteer who became her second husband, was made a Prisoner of War and
was the last British nurse to leave Spain, witnessing the horrors of Franco’s
Fascist regime before she left. She was caught up in the ‘Fall of France’ and
lived in Marseille with her Norwegian husband. From 1940 to 1944 Madge was
first an amateur resister and later a full-time secret agent, working with the
likes of Ian Garrow, Pat O’Leary and Guido Zembsch-Schreve. She also acted as a
courier, flying to Lisbon to deliver and receive secret messages from British
intelligence. She also became romantically involved with a Danish secret agent
and married him after the war. Madge’s wartime achievements were recognised by
nazism-fascism-and-working-class
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the British with the award of an OBE and by the French with the award of the
Croix de Guerre. Chris Hall brings Madge’s story to life using archive material
and photographs from Britain, France, Spain and Norway. Madge’s Spanish Civil
War experiences are vividly described in a mass of letters she wrote requesting
medical aid and describing the harrowing conditions at her wartime hospital.
Her activities in the Second World War show a woman with ‘nerves of steel’ and
a bravery at times bordering on recklessness. As she herself said, ‘I believe
in taking the war into the enemy camp’.
Aspirational Fascism William E. Connolly 2017-10-12 Coming to terms with a new
period of uncertainty when it is still replete with possibilities This quick
and engaging study clearly lays out the United States’ current democratic
crisis. Examining the early stages of the Nazi movement in Germany, William E.
Connolly detects synergies with Donald Trump’s rhetorical style. Tapping into a
sense of contemporary fragility, Aspirational Fascism pays particular attention
to how conflicts between neoliberalism and the pluralizing left have placed the
white working class in a bind. Ultimately, Connolly believes a multifaceted
democracy constitutes the best antidote to aspirational fascism and rethinks
what a politics of the left might look like today. Forerunners is a thought-inprocess series of breakthrough digital works. Written between fresh ideas and
finished books, Forerunners draws on scholarly work initiated in notable blogs,
social media, conference plenaries, journal articles, and the synergy of
academic exchange. This is gray literature publishing: where intense thinking,
change, and speculation take place in scholarship.
An Economic History of Twentieth-Century Europe Ivan T. Berend 2006-04-20 A
major history of economic regimes and economic performance throughout the
twentieth century. Ivan T. Berend looks at the historic development of the
twentieth-century European economy, examining both its failures and its
successes in responding to the challenges of this crisis-ridden and troubled
but highly successful age. The book surveys the European economy's
chronological development, the main factors of economic growth, and the various
economic regimes that were invented and introduced in Europe during the
twentieth century. Professor Berend shows how the vast disparity between the
European regions that had characterized earlier periods gradually began to
disappear during the course of the twentieth century as more and more countries
reached a more or less similar level of economic development. This accessible
book will be required reading for students in European economic history,
economics, and modern European history.
The Big Lie Dinesh D'Souza 2017-07-31 "Of course, everything [D'Souza] says
here is accurate... But it's not going to sit well with people on the American
left who, of course, are portraying themselves as the exact opposite of all of
this." —RUSH LIMBAUGH The explosive new book from Dinesh D'Souza, author of the
#1 New York Times bestsellers Hillary's America, America, and Obama's America.
What is "the big lie" of the Democratic Party? That conservatives—and President
Donald Trump in particular—are fascists. Nazis, even. In a typical comment,
MSNBC host Rachel Maddow says the Trump era is reminiscent of "what it was like
nazism-fascism-and-working-class
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when Hitler first became chancellor." But in fact, this audacious lie is a
complete inversion of the truth. Yes, there is a fascist threat in America—but
that threat is from the Left and the Democratic Party. The Democratic left has
an ideology virtually identical with fascism and routinely borrows tactics of
intimidation and political terror from the Nazi Brownshirts. To cover up their
insidious fascist agenda, Democrats loudly accuse President Trump and other
Republicans of being Nazis—an obvious lie, considering the GOP has been
fighting the Democrats over slavery, genocide, racism and fascism from the
beginning. Now, finally, Dinesh D'Souza explodes the Left's big lie. He
expertly exonerates President Trump and his supporters, then uncovers the
Democratic Left's long, cozy relationship with Nazism: how the racist and
genocidal acts of early Democrats inspired Adolf Hitler's campaign of death;
how fascist philosophers influenced the great 20th century lions of the
American Left; and how today's anti-free speech, anti-capitalist, antireligious liberty, pro-violence Democratic Party is a frightening simulacrum of
the Nazi Party. Hitler coined the term "the big lie" to describe a lie that
"the great masses of the people" will fall for precisely because of how bold
and monstrous the lie is. In The Big Lie, D'Souza shows that the Democratic
Left's orchestrated campaign to paint President Trump and conservatives as
Nazis to cover up its own fascism is, in fact, the biggest lie of all.
Life Under Nazi Rule, Reports by Anti-fascists in Occupied Europe, 1933-1945
2009 These two newsletters published fortnightly by the ITF (i.e.
Internationale Transportarbeiter-Föderation) between 1933 and 1945. Based on
analyses of other newspapers of the day, the editorial policy was to give
information about social policy as well as reports from cadres working under
cover. In this way it provides a unique insight into life under fascist
regimes, focusing in particular on the working-class movement, organised labour
and the growth of trade unions. In fact, it seems from the volume numeration
introduced in 1936, that the editors came to view the two newsletters as one,
but with a title change, as hinted at on p. 1 of the first issue of Fascism: It
is more than a year ago since the first number of 'Germany under the Swastika'
appeared, a publication in which we tried to show in a matter-of-fact manner
the great contrasts between the promises and the deeds of the Hitler regime in
Germany. There has been ample evidence that this publication was keenly
appreciated both by the unions affiliated to the I.T.F. and far beyond on
account of its contents, tendency and reliability. "That 'Germany under the
Swastika' is to appear no more is not because there was no need for it. The
opposite is the case unfortunately. Since its first appearance the number of
countries where Fascism has risen to power, and then robbed the working classes
of their rights and liberties, has increased by three, while in other countries
Fascist influence has grown considerably.
The Rise of the Nazis Conan Fischer 2002-10-11 In this new edition of The Rise
of the Nazis, Conan Fischer takes stock of the current debates on how and why
the Nazis seized power in Germany. The book begins with an overview of the
historical context within which Nazism grew, looking at foreign relations,
politics and society of Weinmar, and in particular, at the role of the elites
nazism-fascism-and-working-class
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in the rise of Nazism. It proceeds to examine the anatomy of Nazism itself.
Since the publication of the first edition, important new works have appeared
and this new scholarship has been incorporated into the text.
A Political Family John Green 2017-03-27 The Kuczynskis were a German-Jewish
family of active anti-fascists who worked assiduously to combat the rise of
Nazism before and during the course of the Second World War. This book focuses
on the family of Robert and his wife Berta – both born two decades before the
end of the nineteenth century – and their six children, five of whom became
communists and one who worked as a Soviet agent. The parents, and later their
children, rejected and rebelled against their comfortable bourgeois heritage
and devoted their lives to the overthrow of privilege and class society. They
chose to do this in a Germany that was rapidly moving in the opposite
direction. With the rise of German nationalism and then Hitler fascism, the
family was confronted with stark choices and, as a result of making these
choices, suffered persecution and exile. Revealing how these experiences shaped
their outlook and perception of events, this book documents the story of the
Kuczynskis for the first time in the English language and is a fascinating
biographical portrait of a unique and radical family.
Opposing Fascism Tim Kirk 1999-03-04 This innovative volume draws together a
series of perspectives on the everyday experience of Europeans in the 'age of
fascism'. The contributions go beyond the conventional stereotypes of organized
resistance to examine the tensions and ambiguities within the communities, both
national and local, that opposed fascism. The authors show that under the
pressures of civil conflict, occupation, and even everyday life, motives were
rarely as pure and political alignments seldom as straightforward as our
reassuring collective memories of fascism and war have led us to believe. The
combination of original research and engagement with relevant debates makes
this collection invaluable both for researchers in the social and political
history of World War II and for students of modern European history.
From Darkness into Light Robert Ratonyi 2020-09-24 The main title of the book,
From Darkness into Light, is a metaphor referring to the most important lifealtering event in the author’s life from a totalitarian dictatorship to living
in the free world. The subtitle reflects his eyewitness account of events and
experiences, captured in five stories, in chronological order, from his birth
in 1938 in Budapest, Hungary, to when he is in the United States as twenty-six
years old as a married man with a child, a graduate of the Massachusetts
Institute of Technology (MIT), the world’s premier science and engineering
institution, and ready to embark on living the American dream. Robert Ratonyi
spent the first seven years of his life in an openly anti-Semitic country,
suffering the loss of his father and many of his close relatives, uncles,
aunts, and cousins, in the Holocaust. He then spent his adolescent years under
the hard-core Stalinist communist dictatorship. He was brought up by a single
mother, a Holocaust survivor, in a working-class neighborhood. According to
contemporary American definition, the family lived in poverty, barely making it
from paycheck to paycheck his uneducated and unskilled mother could provide as
nazism-fascism-and-working-class

8/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 1, 2022 by guest

a manual laborer. As a freshman at the Technical University of Budapest, he
participated in a peaceful student march on October 23, 1956, that turned into
a bloody uprising against the regime. He was caught up in the uprising, hoping
that Hungary could break free out of the “iron curtain” that separated the east
from the west. When the Russians put down the revolution, he managed to escape
to Austria on December 6, 1956, with no money or other earthly possessions,
leaving behind his mother, family, and friends. He was single-mindedly focused
on finding a new, free country where he could continue his university
education. He went to the American Embassy in Vienna to apply for immigrating
to the US but was told that the quota for Hungarian refugees was filled. The
Canadians were actively seeking students who wanted to continue their
education, and Robert Ratonyi ended up in Montréal, Canada, in February 1957.
The last story ends when Robert Ratonyi succeeds in finishing his education at
the Massachusetts Institute of Technology in 1964. This story demonstrates how
an immigrant can become a contributor to society by taking risks, being willing
to work hard, delaying gratification, learning English, and getting a good
education. He is now semiretired as a portfolio manager and is a regular
speaker on behalf of the William Breman Jewish Heritage & Holocaust Museum and
the Georgia Commission on the Holocaust. He and his wife live in Atlanta and
are fervent supporters of the arts, education, as well as local Jewish
organizations.
The Anatomy of Fascism Robert O. Paxton 2007-12-18 What is fascism? By focusing
on the concrete: what the fascists did, rather than what they said, the
esteemed historian Robert O. Paxton answers this question. From the first
violent uniformed bands beating up “enemies of the state,” through Mussolini’s
rise to power, to Germany’s fascist radicalization in World War II, Paxton
shows clearly why fascists came to power in some countries and not others, and
explores whether fascism could exist outside the early-twentieth-century
European setting in which it emerged. "A deeply intelligent and very readable
book. . . . Historical analysis at its best." –The Economist The Anatomy of
Fascism will have a lasting impact on our understanding of modern European
history, just as Paxton’s classic Vichy France redefined our vision of World
War II. Based on a lifetime of research, this compelling and important book
transforms our knowledge of fascism–“the major political innovation of the
twentieth century, and the source of much of its pain.”
Nazism in Central Germany Claus-Christian W. Szejnmann 1999 This study fills a
large gap as most texts on Nazism in German society around 1933 concentrate on
the country's western parts. This book deals with the problems caused by the
constitutional monarchy, democracy, and dictatorship.
The Nazi Voter Thomas Childers 2010-06-15 The first study based on a large
national sample of both urban and rural districts examines the Nazi
constituency -- how it was formed, from which social groups, under what
conditions, and with what promises. Using advanced statistical techniques to
analyze each national election of the Weimar era, Childres offers a new and
challenging interpretation of who voted for Hitler's NSDAP and why. He also
nazism-fascism-and-working-class
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provides a systematic examination of Nazi campaign strategy.
Who Voted for Hitler? Richard F. Hamilton 2014-07-14 Challenging the
traditional belief that Hitler's supporters were largely from the lower middle
class, Richard F. Hamilton analyzes Nazi electoral successes by turning to
previously untapped sources--urban voting records. This examination of data
from a series of elections in fourteen of the largest German cities shows that
in most of them the vote for the Nazis varied directly with the class level of
the district, with the wealthiest districts giving it the strongest support.
Originally published in 1982. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest
print-on-demand technology to again make available previously out-of-print
books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These
editions preserve the original texts of these important books while presenting
them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton
Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage
found in the thousands of books published by Princeton University Press since
its founding in 1905.
The Fascist Experience in Italy John Pollard 2005-07-22 This source book
examines the development of Italian Fascism, and surveys the themes and issues
of the movement. It spans from the emergence of the united Italian state in the
nineteenth century, to the post-war aftermath of fascism. It provides: *
analysis of propaganda and Mussolini's journalism * new documentary material,
previously unavailable in English * an extensive range of other source
material, including images * thematic coverage of major topics such as the
transformation of agrarian and urban society * analysis of the political,
social, and economic status of Italy * the legacy of fascism in modern Italy.
John Pollard also includes extensive notes on sources as well as a glossary and
guide to further reading.
The Social Basis of European Fascist Movements Detlef Mühlberger 2015-10-16
Between 1919 and 1945 most countries in Europe spawned some form of fascism.
Some have become considerably more notorious than others: this book, first
published in 1987, sets out to analyse the social forces that went into the
making of the fascist parties of the major European countries and to show the
similarities and differences in their constitution as well as to suggest
reasons for their different degrees of penetration and success. Few books have
surveyed the whole field; the team of contributors engaged in the present
enterprise offer a systematic and thorough survey of the social characteristics
of European fascist movements, a subject of central importance to social and
political history.
Liberal Fascism Jonah Goldberg 2008-01-08 “Fascists,” “Brownshirts,”
“jackbooted stormtroopers”—such are the insults typically hurled at
conservatives by their liberal opponents. Calling someone a fascist is the
fastest way to shut them up, defining their views as beyond the political pale.
But who are the real fascists in our midst? Liberal Fascism offers a startling
new perspective on the theories and practices that define fascist politics.
nazism-fascism-and-working-class
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Replacing conveniently manufactured myths with surprising and enlightening
research, Jonah Goldberg reminds us that the original fascists were really on
the left, and that liberals from Woodrow Wilson to FDR to Hillary Clinton have
advocated policies and principles remarkably similar to those of Hitler's
National Socialism and Mussolini's Fascism. Contrary to what most people think,
the Nazis were ardent socialists (hence the term “National socialism”). They
believed in free health care and guaranteed jobs. They confiscated inherited
wealth and spent vast sums on public education. They purged the church from
public policy, promoted a new form of pagan spirituality, and inserted the
authority of the state into every nook and cranny of daily life. The Nazis
declared war on smoking, supported abortion, euthanasia, and gun control. They
loathed the free market, provided generous pensions for the elderly, and
maintained a strict racial quota system in their universities—where campus
speech codes were all the rage. The Nazis led the world in organic farming and
alternative medicine. Hitler was a strict vegetarian, and Himmler was an animal
rights activist. Do these striking parallels mean that today’s liberals are
genocidal maniacs, intent on conquering the world and imposing a new racial
order? Not at all. Yet it is hard to deny that modern progressivism and
classical fascism shared the same intellectual roots. We often forget, for
example, that Mussolini and Hitler had many admirers in the United States.
W.E.B. Du Bois was inspired by Hitler's Germany, and Irving Berlin praised
Mussolini in song. Many fascist tenets were espoused by American progressives
like John Dewey and Woodrow Wilson, and FDR incorporated fascist policies in
the New Deal. Fascism was an international movement that appeared in different
forms in different countries, depending on the vagaries of national culture and
temperament. In Germany, fascism appeared as genocidal racist nationalism. In
America, it took a “friendlier,” more liberal form. The modern heirs of this
“friendly fascist” tradition include the New York Times, the Democratic Party,
the Ivy League professoriate, and the liberals of Hollywood. The quintessential
Liberal Fascist isn't an SS storm trooper; it is a female grade school teacher
with an education degree from Brown or Swarthmore. These assertions may sound
strange to modern ears, but that is because we have forgotten what fascism is.
In this angry, funny, smart, contentious book, Jonah Goldberg turns our
preconceptions inside out and shows us the true meaning of Liberal Fascism.
Social Policy in the Third Reich Tim Mason 1993-09-07 This book analyzes the
attitudes and policies of the Nazi leadership towards the German working class.
The author argues that the regime did not securely integrate the working class
and was thus less successful in imposing mass economic sacrifices in the
interests of forced rearmament. With a growing labour shortage in the late
1930s, industrial conflict re emerged. These two factors slowed down military
preparations for war and may well, it is argued, have influenced Hitler's
foreign policy in 1938/39.The author has added a substantial epilogue to this
edition in which he responds to the main criticisms, aroused by the German
original, and assesses the relevance of more recent research to the arguments
put forward.
Despised Paul Embery 2020-11-18 The typical contemporary Labour MP is almost
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certain to be a university-educated Europhile who is more comfortable in the
leafy enclaves of north London than the party’s historic heartlands. As a
result, Labour has become radically out of step with the culture and values of
working-class Britain. Drawing on his background as a firefighter and trade
unionist from Dagenham, Paul Embery argues that this disconnect has been
inevitable since the Left political establishment swallowed a poisonous brew of
economic and social liberalism. They have come to despise traditional workingclass values of patriotism, family and faith and instead embraced
globalisation, rapid demographic change and a toxic, divisive brand of identity
politics. Embery contends that the Left can only revive if it speaks once again
to the priorities of working-class people by combining socialist economics with
the cultural politics of belonging, place and community. No one who wants to
really understand why our politics has become so dysfunctional and what the
Left can do to fix it can afford to miss this authentic, insightful and
passionate book.
The Menace of Fascism John Strachey 1933
Nazism, Fascism and the Working Class Tim Mason 1995-03-09 A collection of ten
seminal essays by Tim Mason on the history of National Socialism in Germany.
A People's History of the Second World War Donny Gluckstein 2012-06-15 A
People's History of the Second World War unearths the fascinating history of
the war as fought "from below." Until now, the vast majority of historical
accounts have focused on the regular armies of the allied powers. Donny
Gluckstein shows that an important part of the fighting involved people's
militias struggling against not just fascism, but also colonialism,
imperialism, and capitalism itself. Gluckstein argues that despite this radical
element, which was fighting on the ground, the allied governments were more
interested in creating a new order to suit their interests. He shows how
various anti-fascist resistance movements in Poland, Greece, Italy, and
elsewhere were betrayed by the Allies despite playing a decisive part in
defeating the Nazis. This book will fundamentally challenge our understanding
of the Second World War – both about the people who fought it and the reasons
for which it was fought.
Socialism and Fascism, 1931-1939 George Douglas Howard Cole 1960
Mussolini and Fascist Italy Martin Blinkhorn 2006-09-27 In Mussolini and
Fascist Italy Martin Blinkhorn explains the significance of the man, the
movement and the regime which dominated Italian life between 1922 and the
closing stages of the Second World War. He examines: those aspects of postRisorgimento Italy which provided the longterm context vital to an
understanding of Fascism the social and political convulsions wrought by
economic change after 1890 and by Italy’s intervention in the First World War
the Fascist movement's rapid rise from obscurity to power and the subsequent
establishment of Mussolini’s dictatorship the history of the Fascist regime
until its demise during the Second World War the ways in which Italian Fascism
nazism-fascism-and-working-class
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has been understood by contemporary analysts and by historians. The third
edition of this best-selling Lancaster Pamphlet provides an expanded and fully
updated analysis. New features include additional material on Fascist
totalitarianism and a completely revised consideration of the ways in which
Fascism has been interpreted.
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